
From: Patricia Courts <patticourts@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 5:44 PM 
To: Read, Adam (MNPD) <Adam.Read@nashville.gov> 
Subject: LPR System (License Plate Recognition)  
  
Good evening Detective Read, 
 
I am the great-aunt of Christopher Harris - gunned down on July 4, 2023 in Nashville, TN and his mother, 
Letika Harris is my niece. I am a tax-paying and voting citizen and Letika Harris, my family and the 
community are THANKFUL and grateful the Metropolitan Nashville Police Department was/is able to 
catch the killer's role in the homicide of Christopher Harris and bring them to face prosecution to the 
fullest extent of the law when using the LPR System (License Plate Recognition). We are patiently 
waiting for the others to also be arrested and glad the LPR System is in place when used to apprehend 
criminals.  
 
Best regard,  
 
Dr. Patricia Courts 
"Faith over fear" 
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